
 

 

 
 
26 September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Year 8 Mandarin Chinese Lessons 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer your child the opportunity to study Mandarin Chinese. It 
is a fascinating language, very different to French, German and Spanish, and is the most 
spoken first language in the world.  
 
There is a choice of classes to hopefully fit around your child’s other commitments.  The 
content covered will be the same for each of these classes over the week. We will set up a 
regular weekly class for your child, but if they cannot attend that lesson one week, they are 
welcome to join another one. Given that the Chinese lessons are over lunchtime or after 
school, students are allowed to bring food. The choices for lessons are: 
 

- Monday after school (3:35pm to 4:20pm) 

- Tuesday lunchtime (12:55pm to 1:40pm) 

- Wednesday lunchtime (12:55pm to 1:40pm) 

- Wednesday after school (2:45pm to 3:30pm) 

Please complete this form to show your preferences and we will then confirm which class 
they will join, aiming to keep the numbers in each class even and manageable.   
 
The purpose of these lessons could be just for the enjoyment of learning a language, but 
they could also be a first step on the path to other fantastic opportunities.  These include 
studying for a GCSE in Mandarin Chinese as an extra subject further up the school. 
 
We look forward to welcoming students to the classes from w/c 7 October and hope they 
enjoy learning Mandarin Chinese. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Adrian Stipetic 
Faculty Leader - MFL 

https://forms.office.com/e/UF4ZR6wpBd

